
 

November Prayer Letter 
    

Dear Family and Friends, 

 

We have important updates about our ministry in Fraga to share with you! We 

have had a few opportunities to feel normal again in the midst of the restrictions 

that are continually being modified to control the pandemic in specific locations. 

We are thankful to God for His protection towards our family and we hope that 

you have also felt Him present in your life. 

 

My employment in this season has experienced some changes. I have started 

working again with the Red Cross, but this year as a part-time worker instead of 

volunteer. Although as a part of this organization I can’t be very forward talking 

about God or sharing the gospel with people, I do have many opportunities to 

minister to the families and the people that I get in contact with through my job, 

both while on the clock and when we meet on the street. I have had a few 

interesting conversations with my coworkers already and one of them is very 

interested and open to talk about God with me. I shared the gospel with him 

very clearly the second day we were together and he has asked questions 

about my faith since then. These conversations have been very encouraging, 

and I would appreciate your prayers for him. 

 



 

I am still teaching English; this year I am doing it as an independent tutor and I 

have more freedom to talk with my students and parents about issues and bring 

a Christian perspective to the table. A few of my adult students have already 

shown interest in Christianity. 

 

We have started a Bible study online! So far, we have met three consecutive 

weeks and the feedback has been very positive. The participants are Christians 

who have been hurt by church leaders in the past yet maintain a relationship 

with God. I feel both a privilege and a challenge to help them get back on 

mission, discipling them through Discovery Bible Studies and encouraging them 

to share what they have learned. One of them has already shared what we 

learned last week with a coworker and had a very nice conversation.  

  

 

Prayer Points 

• For spiritual growth of everybody at the Bible Study, and for more 

people to join us. 

• For those who are curious about God and have questions to 

continue asking and to find the answers in the Bible. 

• For more opportunities to share the Hope we have in God 

 

 



 

 

We are excited about these 

changes, the new contacts, the new 

conversations, and the beginning of 

a Bible study. We look forward to 

more ministry opportunities and 

gospel conversations. We are so 

thankful to God for opening doors 

and for helping us through them. 

Also, we are thankful to Him for your 

partnership with us in ministry. Your 

prayers and your financial support 

are helping us develop our ministry 

here. We appreciate very much your 

investment in this ministry. 

 

All for Jesus! 

 

Victor and Maddy Ramirez 

ramirezinspain.com  
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